
COVID-19 INFORMATION FOR PEDIATRIC
PROVIDERS OFFICE HOURS

Feature Presentation: VaxUp—Using

motivational interviewing to address COVID-19

vaccine hesitancy w/ Gina Johnson, MD, CLE,

FAAP, Medical Director of Pediatrics, Northeast

Valley Health Corporation

Updates from Los Angeles County Department

of Public Health Vaccine Preventable Disease

Control

4/4/23 5:00-6:00 PM

Click here to join

Questions?
Email: csepulveda@ph.lacounty.gov

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDdmODFiZDItMDEyMy00YTEyLWFlMGMtYmUxNDRiYzYzMzVj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7B%22Tid%22%3A%2207597248-ea38-451b-8abe-a638eddbac81%22%2C%22Oid%22%3A%2281b0451d-28b1-4d68-8580-4461912661d0%22%7D

